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This past month I participated in a new delegate’s web conference hosted by WSO. This was a great opportunity to meet my fellow Panel 60 delegates. The purpose of the Web conference was to get a overview of what will take place and documents that I will need to be familiar with prior to attending the World Service Conference in April.

The 60th World Service Conference, April 20-24, 2020: Dreaming Big with 20/20 Vision.
In order to assist members who, wish to send a card or package, the address of the location of the 2020 WSC is as follows:  Sheraton Oceanfront Hotel, 3501 Atlantic Ave, Virginia Beach, VA 23451
 Please include my name: Marcia Minervini, (Hold for WSC 4/19-4/24, 2020) on the address.   Please plan to have mail arrive after April 14.2020. 

There was a call for resumes for Board of Directors (BOD). A Resume Review Committee was formed to review resumes and results were forwarded to Board of Directors (BOD) President.

This new service commitment is providing me with an opportunity to get back to basics with my Al-Anon program.  I thought I would take you along with me.
Let’s talk about Links of Services. The purpose is to keep the flow of communication open from the groups to WSO and back again.
I will be going to WSC in April to obtain information on worldwide fellowship, acting as your voice at this conference. I will be bringing back this information at Spring Area Assembly. The Group Representatives (GR) will bring back this information to the groups. If the GR/group has a questions/concerns; they bring those questions/concerns to the District Meeting/District Representative (DR). If after discussion, that question or concern is not resolved, the DR will bring it to the appropriate Service Arm at Area. If the concern or question persist, discussion will be had at the Area. If still not resolved, Delegate will reach out to the appropriate service arm at WSO.

We use KBDM (Knowledge Based Decision Making) in all areas of service. This process has over the years been proven to be inclusive and goal orientated. 
As we have learned in AL-Anon we do nothing alone.

Happenings:
42nd North East Regional Delegates (NERD), March 13-15, 2020
43rd CT AL-Anon Convention, 20/20 Vision of Hope held at Farmington Marriott on March 20-22, 2020
60th World Service Conference, Dreaming Big with 20-20 Vision in Virginia Beach, April 20-24, 2020
Love in Service
Marcia M
 CT Delegate, Panel 60

